) S\ MONTHLY MEETING

SPEAK UP NEWPORT Wednesday, October 12, 2016

Short Term Rentals & Online Agencies: Boom or Bane?

Come and hear the state of the STR Industry in Newport Beach today,
the latest proposals and what changes in policy the City is considering.

While short term rentals (STRs) have historically been part of Newport Beach, a new
phenomenon of online rental agencies such as airbnb & VRBO has emerged, changing the STR
landscape in Newport Beach. Some property owners favor them for the extra income, while
others are concerned about impacts to their neighborhoods. Cities are struggling with this
issue and have gone from allowing them in all residential areas to an outright ban, or other
solutions in between.

Come and hear from representatives of the STR industry about their operations as well as the
City’s perspective. Speakers will include Kimberly Brandt, Community Development Director,
along with representatives from a Newport Beach STR firm and airbnb.

This an opportunity to hear the latest about what is going on and ask questions of those most
involved in the regulation and promotion of short term rentals.

Civic Center Community Room
100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660

Reception: 5:151 — 6:00 PM — Hosted by The Bungalow Restaurant
Meeting: 6:00 — 7:00 PM

tPlease note new starting time.

Please bring your neighbors and friends—guests are always welcome!
No charge to attend. Reservations are not necessary.

For information or to join, call 949.224.2266 or visit www.speakupnewport.com

Speak Up Newport (SUN) is a non-profit, non-partisan citizens group organized to promote the common good and

general welfare of the Newport Beach community. Founded in 1979, it meets monthly, presenting a public forum

to hear topics of interest to the local community. It produces the annual Mayor’s Dinner each February, featuring
the Mayor’s annual State of the City address.
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